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The Autorité submits for public consultation a draft notice aimed at providing 

undertakings with informal guidance on the compatibility of their sustainability 

projects with competition rules

Sustainability is a key priority for the Autorité de la concurrence and part of its 

2023-2024 roadmap. The Autorité wants to support undertakings that wish to 

pursue projects in the area of sustainable development. To that end, the Autorité 

is submitting a draft notice for public consultation until 23 February 2024 in order 

to provide undertakings with informal guidance on the compatibility of their 

projects with competition rules.
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